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NASS is already gearing up for school supply and
uniform distribution for next school year. To qualify for
school supplies and uniforms you must: 1) be enrolled
in OKCPS; 2) have a complete Indian Education 506
form on file and 3) have a copy of your Tribal ID or
CDIB on file. To ensure you receive a uniform and
school supply kit - PLEASE COMPLETE THE
GOOGLE FORM BY THE DEADLINE!! Uniforms can
not be guaranteed if you apply after the deadline. 

Native  American Student  Services

NATIVE AMERICAN

STUDENT ART SHOW

SPRING 2022

SCHOOL UNIFORM &

SUPPLY FORM To apply, copy the link below into
your web browser OR scan the QR
code and complete the form. 
 Deadline to guarantee uniform is
May 20, 2022

https://tinyurl.com/UniformSupply2022

NASS is excited to put on our full-scale annual Native
American Student Art Show at Penn Square Mall on Feb. 11 &
12, 2022.  Any OKCPS Native Student may enter an art piece
for the show.  Pieces will be judged and ribbons awarded for
each category in each grade.  Artwork will be on display to the
public on Friday, Feb. 11 from 10am - 7pm and Saturday, Feb.
12 from 10am - 2pm.  Art work can be done at school or at
home. You can submit artwork by 1) dropping off at the NASS
office; 2) arrange for pick up at your school by calling 587-0355
or 3)give your piece to a Native American Advisor.  Students
who enter items will recieve an incentive gift card. 

Come to Penn Square (lower level Macy's) on
Feb. 11 & 12 to see all the wonderful student art!

https://tinyurl.com/UniformSupply2022


We will be offering Native cultural events
and classes. Please be on the lookout for an
announcement for an upcoming beading
class in February and March. The classes
will have limited seating for safety reasons
so please sign up quickly when you see it
posted. 

Although we cannot meet in person, NASS 

still wanted to offer cultural kits to our families 

and students! In January, February, and April. We will post 

flyers about our cultural kits for pick-up. NASS will post 

instructions on how to sign up for a cultural kit and a video on how to complete

the project. To sign up for a Cultural Kit, you must: 1) become a member of our

OKCPS Native American Families Facebook Group 2) make sure you answer

every question when requesting to be a part of the FB Group; 3) sign up for a

kit at: https://tinyurl.com/NASSKIT 
KEEP YOUR JANUARY CULTURAL ITEM SAFE TO ENTER IN THE
FEBRUARY STUDENT ART SHOW!

NATIVE ROOTS

CULTURAL CLASSES

Are you looking for leadership skills? Do you want to connect with other Native students who go
to OKCPS?  Then keep a lookout for applications for the next group of Indigenous Voices Youth
Council Members! Applications to be launched in February! Check our website or Facebook
Group! 

https://tinyurl.com/NASSKIT


Senior Cap & Gown - Did you know that NASS provides assistance with Sr Cap & Gown?
OKCPS Graduating Seniors must be an enrolled member of a Tribe or have a Certificate Degree
of Indian Blood and fill out a Cap & Gown form. Deadline is Feb. 4, 2022
Senior Parade - NASS will also honor all Native American graduating Seniors during our Senior
Parade! Every Native Senior who participates in the Senior parade will receive a Graduation Stole. 
ACT Vouchers - Limited ACT Vouchers are also available!!! Let us know if we can provide help
finding Scholarships. 
To make sure your Senior is enrolled in our program and signed up please
contact Sarah Botone at shbotone@okcps.org




Make sure to answer the membership questions or your membership will be
declined
Only for OKCPS students and parents/guardians

LIKE this page, open to anyone

Get information quicker and faster through our Facebook page and
group!  Here are 2 ways to get information via facebook:



Private Group:  OKCPS Native American Families

Public Page: OKCPS Native American Student Services

AHalito! Choctaw STARS is looking for students in 2nd-12th
grade for their incentive program. Each semester students
can receive a gift card for $10 for All A’s and B’s, a $25 gift
card for Perfect Attendance, and another $25 card for All
A’s. Students must be enrolled in OKCPS and enrolled
members of Choctaw Nation. To enroll in Choctaw
STARS email Sarah Botone at shbotone@okcps.org

FACEBOOK PAGE & GROUP

CLASS OF 2022!

SENIORS! THIS IS FOR YOU!

CHOCTAW STARS

FREE SUMMER CAMP

Riversport OKC Adventure Camp 
June 13-17, 2022

Free for OKCPS Native American Students
Registration will open in February!  

Look for the flyer on FB for more info

mailto:shbotone@okcps.org
mailto:shbotone@okcps.org


Central Office Staff
Tina Larney, Administrative Assistant                                    aglarney@okcps.org       
Sarah Botone, College & Career Program Coord.                shbotone@okcps.org
Rochell Werito, Cultural Program Coord.                              rwerito@okcps.org         
Tim Proctor, Student & Family Resource Specialist             tproctor@okcps.org
Dr. Star Yellowfish, Director                                                    elyellowfish@okcps.org
 
Native American Advisors
Amanda Anderson:  Bodine, Southern Hills & Nichols Hills         adanderson@okcps.org
Eshtakaba LaFromboise:  Hillcrest, Coolidge & Roosevelt            elafromboise@okcps.org
Christie Rubio: CHHS, Jefferson & Wheeler MS                              cfrubio@okcps.org
Geneva Meely: Ross, Moon & CH MS                                              gmmeely@okcps.org
Mauli Watkins: Kaiser, Eugene Field & CSAS MS                            mwatkins@okcps.org
Pat Myers:  Grant HS & Emerson South/North                              pdmyers@okcps.org 
Yafke Marks: Taft MS & NWC HS                                                      ymarks@okcps.org

Call our office at:
405-587-0355




Go to our website:
www.okcps.org/nass

Native American Student Services Staff

Native American Student Services
PO Box 36609

Oklahoma City, OK  73136

For more information


